
 

 

 

Just a Thought is our new message board.  Its your chance to express yourself and send 

messages to family and friends.  It may be for birthdays, anniversaries, a funny note or just 
anything special you'd like to tell someone.    

So here's how it works:   

1)  Send us a brief message (3-5 sentences) include a date and title for your  

     message 

2)  You may also include a photo (optional)  

3)  Sign up for our eTalk of the Bay newsletter; if you're not already on our list  

4)  Tell your friends to get on Wiredin to read your message 

Presto, we'll post your message to Just a Thought.  So have some fun, be creative and 
send your messages to Chiquita@Wiredin.cc. 

Wanna read what others are saying?  Just click on the bright yellow link, Just a Thought, 
throughout Wiredin. 

 

Hey, did you know that each week Talk of the Bay is featured on City Business News, 
hosted by our friend Rick Wade?  So tune into 1540 AM, KGBC Wednesdays at 5:30pm.   

 Have a suggestion regarding eTalk of the Bay?  We'd love to hear from you, just send us 
an email to TalkOfTheBay@Wiredin.cc.   

We have thousands of folks that come to our website every day!  So give us a call 

or send us an email, we'd love to explain our advertising options, including a great 

promotional program for small businessess...check out the Advertise page for 
details!   

  

 


